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CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from TWGS!!!! 

Please note that for Grades 9 to 12, we will be conducting regular classes on Saturday, 

17th August 2024. On this day, the Saturday timetable will be followed. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring your child is prepared for this schedule. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Regards 


